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GENERAL MEETING 

June 12, 2014; 12:30PM 
Incline Public Library 

845 Alder Avenue 
Incline Village, NV 

 
Our June meeting is the last one this membership year. Our meeting will start with festive desserts and 
installation of officers. We will proceed with our business meeting and then have a very special program.  
 
We will leave our cars at the library and walk about one block on Alder to the back entrance to High 
Sierra Gardens where Dan Yori or his associate Lennie will give us a tour of their lovely mountain 
gardens.  If you feel you cannot walk there is room to park a couple cars at the front of the nursery in the 
parking lot off Highway 28. 
 
Please come and bring others for a fun time. Drinks and refreshments will be provided by the outgoing 
board members. 
 

 
BOARD MEETING 
 
The board meeting for all officers and interest group chairs will be at the Incline Library at 11AM. Bring a 
lunch. 
 

 
CO-PRESIDENTS MESSAGE 
This past month's meeting was the inter-branch luncheon hosted by the South Lake Tahoe AAUW 
branch.  It was a lovely day and thoroughly enjoyed by a group of members from our branch.  Thank you, 
ladies for representing us.   
 
Our next meeting will be the end of year June meeting with the installation of officers and a fun little 
outing.  Please check the announcement about it in this newsletter. 
 
A brand new idea for us is being tested out.  We will be sending out an email on May 20th requesting 
your very simple and easy participation in the voting for the slate of officers.  Please also note that the 
slate was amended slightly.  Those without email access will receive a mailed ballot.  Do make sure that 
you vote before the deadline of May 25th.   
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Also, watch for the newly revised membership renewal.  This can also be downloaded from your  
email when it comes and you will mail it back to the AAUW PO BOX.   
 
Email or call Ingrid or Susie with any questions you may have about the election or the membership 
renewal.  
 
Wishing you a happy and sunny summer time! 

Ingrid | 530.582.9016 | aauw@ingrideccles.com 

Susie | 775.831.9438 |susan@lynnes-parks.com 

 
 
NORTH TAHOE BRANCH ELECTIONS 
 
How easy is this!!  On May 20, you will receive an email with a link to an electronic ballot.  Just click the 
link, check “Yes” or “No” for the slate of nominees, then click “Done”.  Results will be announced soon 
after the polls close May 25.   
 
Of course, if you prefer not to vote electronically, please contact Ingrid Eccles (see contact information at 
the end of the Co-Presidents Message above) for a paper ballot.  All ballots must be received by May 25. 
 
 

2014 AAUW-CA CONVENTION 
 
Kathy Zacher represented NT AAUW at the recent convention.   She writes,  

I was happy to represent our branch at the California AAUW State Convention at the LAX Marriott 
in Los Angeles. I attended with 6 members of the Del Mar-Leucadia branch and spent an 
interesting and informative Saturday with speakers at every meal, workshops, and plenary 
sessions.  263 members from all four corners of the state were in attendance. The convention 
was led by Alicia Hetman, State President, with National President Patricia Fae Ho and other 
National staff members participating throughout the weekend.  

Kathy’s full report is sent as an attachment with this newsletter.  The report is also available at the NT 
AAUW website.  Click here for full report.   
 
 
TECH TREK UPDATE 
 
It is with great pleasure I introduce our 2014 Tech Trek recipients.  Angela Lopez, Leanne Seward, Olivia 
Van Husen, Daisy Sanchez, Alejandra Rodriguez, and Sarah Shoberg will be attending Science and 
Math camps at UC Davis and Stanford this July.    They are so deserving of this honor.  We are proud of 
these girls and excited that North Tahoe AAUW is able to provide scholarships and this opportunity for 
them.  Tech Trek is just one aspect of all that AAUW does to support the advancement and well-being of 
women and girls.  We do make a difference!  Eileen Hacker, Tech Trek chairperson. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:aauw@ingrideccles.com
http://northtahoe-ca.aauw.net/activities/2014-aauw-ca-convention-report/
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SPECIAL INTEREST GROUPS 
 
BOOK GROUP 
 
 
 
 

Our next meeting will be at Linda Schwoob’s home on May 27th, Tuesday.  
Directions have been sent out.  The book is Maisie Dobbs by Winspear.  Carol 
Eyre will lead the review.  June meeting to be announced. 
 
 

BRIDGE 
MARATHON 
 

 
 

Our final end of year gathering will be on June 3rd, Tuesday, 4:30 PM at Betsy 
Peterson’s home.  Turn on Sahara Dr and immediate right on Nile -5717 Nile.  
Bring your own beverage and an appetizer to share.  RSVP to Betsy at 
betspete@hotmail.com.   

 
GOURMET   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
GREAT 
DECISIONS  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hi Ladies!    As we say sayonara to our latest groups we can now say ALOHA to  
June and July!  Get those grass skirts out and start moving those hips as our  
next dinners will be Hawaiian and Tahitian!!   Our hostesses are Pat  
Castellucci, Ingrid Eccles and Kym Pipkin.  I will be contacting those of you  
who have Marge as a hostess to regroup as she has moved.  
Pineapple..............yummy!  Mahalo, Darlene 
 
It's that time of the year again to consider joining in the FUN at Gourmet!   We  
need to have a count of all ladies who would like to join Gourmet for the coming  
year September 2014 through July 2015. It takes time to organize the new groups 
and to get ready for our August kick off get together!  Please contact Darlene 
Rempfer at 530-546-7661 or tahoedar@gmail.com   BY  JULY 1st!!! 
 
 

On Tuesday, May 20, Great Decisions will hold their monthly meeting at Linda 
Schwoob's house from 10 until 12:00.  The subject for the month will be "Energy 
Independence".  Our moderator will be Carol Schleicher.  Directions to the 
Schwoob home will be emailed one week prior to the meeting.  Great Decisions is 
open to all interested members and guests.  If you plan to attend, contact Linda 
Schwoob at 530-583-8938.  We meet on the third Tuesday of the month with the 
exception of July, August, November and December. 
 

INSTITCHES 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

InStitches will meet Wednesday, May 21st, 10 a.m. at the home of Kathy 
Zacher.  Please bring your current project and a sack lunch and let Kathy know if 
you will be attending.  
 
The June meeting will take place June 18th, 10 a.m. at Carol Eyre's new  
apartment, 583 Knotty Pine Drive in Incline Village.  Please contact her, preferably 
by email, at carolceyre@aol.com if you will be attending and she will send 
directions if needed.  No land line yet, but Carol's cell phone is 775 720-7200.   
Bring some hand work to do and your lunch.  Carol will provide liquid refreshments 
and dessert.  This will be the last gathering of InStitches for the fiscal year unless 
the members decide to meet during the summer.  Nancy Cline will be taking over 
as Chair in September.  InStitches generally meets the third Wednesday of each month. 
 

PLAY 
READING 
GROUP 

 

The group takes the Summer off and resumes reading in October. 
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MEMBERSHIP   

 

Membership Renewal Forms will be emailed to NT AAUW members on May 23.  Please fill them out and 
return them with your check(s) to the branch post office box by June 15.  If you would like a paper form 
mailed to you, please contact Meri McEneny at P: 775.831.6071 or E: mmceneny@gmail.com.   

 
Please let Nancy Cline (nhcline@gmail.com) know about any member news that should be recognized 
with a card or note from our branch.   
 
DIRECTORY.   Updated copies of the 2013-14 Member Database and Directory are available at our NT 

AAUW website, http://northtahoe-ca.aauw.net/member-information.   Please contact Patricia Watters at 
northtahoeaauw@gmail.com if you need the password for this secured information.   

 
 
CALENDAR OF EVENTS  

 (also available on the website at http://northtahoe-ca.aauw.net/)   

 
MAY 

20:  Great Decisions 
21: InStitches 
27: Book Group 
 
JUNE 
  3: Bridge Group End-of-Year Gathering 
12: Board meeting 
12:  General Meeting 
18: InStitches 
 

 
2013-2014 OFFICERS/BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Please refer to the website (http://northtahoe-ca.aauw.net/) or your member directory. 

 
            

AAUW advances equity for women and girls through advocacy, education, philanthropy and research. AAUW is 
open to all graduates who hold the associate, RN, baccalaureate or higher degree from a regionally accredited 
college or university. In principle and in practice, AAUW values and seeks a diverse membership. There shall be no 
barriers to full participation in this organization on the basis of gender, race, creed, age, sexual orientation, national 
origin, or disability. Membership is not by invitation. 
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